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Monday, January 7................................. 7:00 pm History and Arts Commission Meeting 

Tuesday, January 8 ................................ 3:00 pm Citrus Heights Oversight Board Meeting 

CANCELLED 

Wednesday, January 9 ........................... 7:00 pm Planning Commission Meeting CANCELLED 

Thursday, January 10 ............................. 7:00 pm City Council Meeting 

Tuesday, January 15 .............................. 3:00 pm Citrus Heights Oversight Board Meeting 

Monday, January 21............................... HOLIDAY  City Hall CLOSEDðMartin Luther King Day 

Wednesday, January 23 ......................... 7:00 pm Planning Commission Meeting CANCELLED 

Thursday, January 24 ............................. 7:00 pm City Council Meeting 

Tuesday , January 29ééééééé...6:00 pm Housing Element Workshop  

 

These dates are subject to change: For up-to-date information about events please refer to the City   

website at: www.citrusheights.net 

Residentsõ Empowerment Association of Citrus Heights 

City Hall Phone Directory 
General Business  727-5500 

Non-Emergency Dispatch 727-5500 

Watch Commander  727-5522 

Crimes tip-line  727-5524 

Narcotics tip-line  727-5523 

Traffic hotline   727-5525 

Code Enforcement  725-2845 

Emergency from Cell Phone 726-3015 

Emergency Services  dial 9-1-1 

Police  
City Hall Offices  725-2448 

Community Center  727-5400 

Building Division  727-4760 

Business Licenses  727-4907 

Garbage/Recycling  725-9060 

General Services  727-4770 

Job Line   727-4900 

TDD    725-6185 

Animal Control  725-PETS 

Planning Division  727-4740 

Pothole Reporting   727-4770 



As a New Year begins, it is always advantageous to look back on the year and 
reflect on our successes, as well as identify areas that call for improvement.  
As Chief of Police for this community, I must say that I am quite proud of what 
we (law enforcement and both the citizens and local businesses of Citrus 
Heights), accomplished together as a team in 2012.  First and foremost, the 
Holiday Referral Program was one of our shining moments.  Donations poured 
in, and this community came together like never before.  We were able to sup-
ply almost one-hundred families with food, gifts, toiletries, furniture, clothing, 

Christmas trees ɀ ÙÏÕ ÎÁÍÅ ÉÔȢ  4ÈÅ ȬÓÐÉÒÉÔȭ ×ÁÓ ÄÅÆÉÎÉÔÅÌÙ ÁÐÐÁÒÅÎÔ ÏÎ ÂÏÔÈ ÔÈÅ ȬÐÉÃË-ÕÐȭ ÄÁÙ ɉÈÅÌÄ ÁÔ 
ÏÕÒ #ÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ #ÅÎÔÅÒɊȟ ÁÓ ×ÅÌÌ ÁÓ ÔÈÅ ȬÄÅÌÉÖÅÒÙȭ ÄÁÙ ×ÈÅÎ Á ÓÐÅÃÉÁÌ ÃÏÎÖÏÙ ÔÒÁÖÅÌÅÄ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ ÔÈÅ ÃÉÔÙ 
helping Santa with his deliveries!  As well, a week prior, law enforcement partnered with Wal-Mart 
ÁÎÄ ÌÏÃÁÌ ÙÏÕÔÈÓ ÔÏ ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅ ÉÎ Ȱ3ÈÏÐ-with -a-#ÏÐȱȢ  #ÅÒÔÁÉÎ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ ×ÅÒÅ 
ÇÉÖÅÎ Á ÇÉÆÔ ÃÁÒÄ ×ÉÔÈ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÔÏ ȬÓÈÏÐȭ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÓÔÏÒÅȟ ÁÃÃÏÍÐÁÎÉÅÄ ÂÙ ÏÆÆÉÃÅÒÓ ÁÎÄ ÌÁ× ÅÎÆÏÒÃÅÍÅÎÔ ÓÔÁÆÆȢ  
This event never fails to kick off the holiday season with an abundance of joy and inspires us all to 
continue to make a difference year-round. 
 
2012 also saw further advances in technology with which law enforcement can augment our efforts, 
ÅÓÐÅÃÉÁÌÌÙ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÍÏÎÉÔÏÒÉÎÇ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ρπωȭÅÒÓȠ ÔÈÏÓÅ ÃÒÉÍÉÎÁÌÓ ÂÅÉÎÇ ÒÅÌÅÁÓÅÄ ÆÒÏÍ ÐÒÉÓÏÎ ȬÅÁÒÌÙȭȟ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ 
streets, as per the requirements of AB109.  And, while voters did not pass Measure K in the recent 
ÅÌÅÃÔÉÏÎȟ ÙÏÕÒ ÌÅÁÄÅÒÓÈÉÐ ÉÎ #ÉÔÒÕÓ (ÅÉÇÈÔÓ ÉÓ ×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ÄÉÌÉÇÅÎÔÌÙ ÏÎ Á Ȱ0ÌÁÎ "ȱȟ ÔÈÁÔ ÉÓȟ ÁÌÔÅÒÎÁÔÉÖÅ 
ÍÅÔÈÏÄÓ ÔÏ ÁÃÑÕÉÒÅ ÍÕÃÈ ÎÅÅÄÅÄ ÆÕÎÄÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÁÄÄÒÅÓÓ ÔÈÅ ÃÉÔÙȭÓ ÍÏÓÔ ÐÒÅÓÓÉÎÇ ÎÅÅÄÓȢ 
 
Looking ahead in 2013, among our many goals are increasing the number of officers assigned to 
early release offenders, our on-going participation on the regional gang task force, our continued and 
focused effort aimed at reducing DUI related incidents in our city, and increasing the number of 
youth we serve through our youth programs.  We look forward to another year of positive, effective 
collaboration with the community we serve and encourage residents to interact with the department 
through one of our many programs.  On behalf of the men and women of the Citrus Heights Police 
$ÅÐÁÒÔÍÅÎÔȟ )ȭÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ×ÉÓÈ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ Á ÈÅÁÌÔÈÙȟ ÐÒÏÓÐÅÒÏÕÓȟ ÁÎÄ ÓÁÆÅ ÙÅÁÒȢ 

From the Desk of the Chief 
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4th Annual Holiday Referral Program 
We wanted to take a moment to thank all of you who worked with us on our 4th Annual Holiday Referral Pro-

gram.  We had another fantastic and successful year, and it has again been a pleasure working with each of you.  The 

Citrus Heights community, service clubs, churches, schools, businesses, city staff,  and all of you made Christmas 

very special for our less fortunate Citrus Heights families.  

 

This year we were able to assist 100 families by providing them a nice turkey dinner, extra food, gifts and 

toys. 

In total, we provided gifts to 385 people: 170 adults and 215 children! 

101 turkeys were donated and distributed. 

In a police caravan, we delivered gifts to 7 families this year with about 40 people, including Santa Claus, 

�D�V�V�L�V�W�L�Q�J���Z�L�W�K���W�K�H���³�W�U�D�Y�H�O�L�Q�J�´���J�L�I�W���G�L�V�W�U�L�E�X�W�L�R�Q�� 

Police Officers and volunteers handed out over 150 stuffed animals to all the kids in the neighborhood or 

apartment complexes where we delivered. 

120 stockings were filled to the brim and distributed to children 4-10 years old. 

Every child received a handmade blanket donated by either Project Linus Volunteers or the Golden  

Valley Quilt Guild Volunteers in Citrus Heights. 

Beds, furniture, and large appliances were donated and distributed. 

30 Christmas Trees were donated and distributed. 

Utility bill assistance/payment . 

 

On behalf of Chief Christopher Boyd and the Police Department Staff, we 

wish you all a Happy New Year for 2013. 

We hope you have a safe and peaceful year and look forward to joining our 

efforts again next Christmas! 


